
March 23, 2020 

 

Dear Arickaree Parents, 

 

In order for students to pick up their belongings as well as educational materials and still 
follow guidelines set forth by the Center for Disease Control the following schedule has 
been devised for Wednesday and Thursday March 25-26.  

 

Elementary students may pick up their items in their classrooms anytime from 8-9:30 
am either day. 

 

For Junior High and High School students please follow the designated times by the 
first initial of your last name​.  Again, this is for either day Wednesday or Thursday 
March 25-26. JH/HS student will take the items from their lockers.  

A-G 8:00-8:20 am 

H-N 8:25-8:45 am 

O-U 8:50-9:10 am 

V-Z 9:15-9:35 am 

 

Please adhere to these scheduled intervals so we are following the guidelines for 
social distancing that have been set forth.  Also, please bring/send your child’s 
backpack or other bag to gather supplies.   

 

Chromebooks will be supplied to elementary students (K-6) as well as a charger per 
family. Any JH/HS student who does not have a computer needs to see me at the time 
they come to collect their items. 

 

I know this is a very hectic time with many changes.  Please don’t hesitate to call if I can 
help in any way. 


